
Conservation Commission Minutes
October 11, 2005 

  
1.                  The Conservation Commission meeting convened at 7:30 p.m. with the following members 

present:  Tim Driskell, Art Johanningsmeier, Phil Hagar, Kelly Connaughton, Lorraine 
DeSouza and Gary Howland.  Absent was Brian Connaughton. 

  
2.                  A voucher from Viking Office Supplies was approved. 

  
3.                  Correspondence was reviewed and Lorraine agreed to attend the 40B meeting on Mark 

Dymek.  (see agenda). 
  

4.                  7:30 p.m. – Ross Associates/King – NOI – 16 Lower Lake Road.  This hearing was for the 
installation of a replacement septic system.  Hearing closed and conditions issued. 

  
5.                  8:00 p.m. – Wilson Assoc/Hart – NOI – Lot I, Ferin Road.  Hearing was for the construction 

of a single family residence.  The engineer was informed he needed to file the new NOI filing 
forms.  Hearing was continued to 10/25. 

  
6.                  8:30 p.m. – Northland/Bolduc – NOI – 219 Ashby Road.  This hearing was for a 

replacement septic system.  Hearing was continued with the approval of the engineer. 
  

7.                  Halstead/Murphy – NOI con’t – 5 Maguire Road.  The engineer was informed he needed to 
file the new NOI paperwork need BVW Data Sheets, National Heritage Maps and a narrative 
reflecting living space.  Hearing continued to 10/25. 

  
8.                  Mike Hannon had some general questions regards his lot at 133 Sherbert Road. 

  
9.                  Waterman/BNE – NOI con’t – Subdivision.   The Commission required changes to the plan 

and requested that the changes be left for the next meeting.  Hearing continued to 10/25. 
  

10.              Angel Lehtonen was informed that Lot A, Tuckerman Road was not closed and that the 
Commission wanted additional alternative analysis submitted.  Hearing continued to 10/25. 

  
11.              Steve Slocum from Lower Naukeag Association was informed they needed to file a new 

NOI and that the current conditions would not be amended. 
  

12.              Hannigan Engineering was present for a decision on Naukeag Lake conditions.  A one year 
extension was approved on the current conditions. 
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13.              Meeting adjourned at 11:30 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Dembek 
Land Use Administrator 
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